
O n July 15, 2014 the Internal Evaluation 
Team quarterly meeting was held in the 

Distance Learning Services Faculty Lab to hear a presenta-
tion from John Montoya Project Manager representing 
Wilson & Company architectural Firm.  At this meeting, 
many community members attended who represented 
businesses throughout the community as well as the outlin-
ing community.  They were as follows: 
 
LCC faculty, staff, and administration along with commu-
nity members met to give their comments on the upcom-
ing construction project as well as the timeline of  Year 2 
initiatives. 
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3rd quarter iet meeting 

Eugene Sandoval 

LCC Auto Technology Instructor 

Pictured above are LCC faculty, staff and administration 

along with community members Vince Howell, Roger Gon-

zales, Karen Pettine, Dr. Luis Ortiz and Lawrence Vigil. 
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Paul Espinoza 

LCC Auto Collision Instructor 


